
From: Mark Burke 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2006 1:26 PM 
To: Les Galbraith 
Subject: Mount Polley Update 

Les, 
  
We have placed a 1 meter lift on the existing Zone T haulroad along the Perimeter Embankment 
up to Chainage 31+00.  We are now starting our second lift on the PE. We will not place Zone C 
between the upstream toe drain and the corner of the ME and PE until we have the seepage taken 
care of. Zone C placement  has not yet been extended to the ultimate toe because of saturated soil 
conditions. We are working on stripping and ditching in order to ensure that the foundation 
conditions are no longer saturated. Once stripping is complete we will extend the toe drain at 
32+00 to the ultimate toe and ditch the water back to the PE seepage pond.  I am currently on my 
way out to survey the South embankment and the seepage.   
  
Mark Burke 
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